
 

 

 

 

The City of Tulelake is seeking a dedicated part-time Code 

Enforcement Officer to help maintain our high standards for 

safety and quality of life. This position involves inspecting 

properties for compliance with building codes, zoning 

regulations and other local ordinances. We are looking for a 

highly motivated individual with strong interpersonal skills, the 

ability to work independently and a passion for serving the 

community.  Please contact Tulelake City Hall at 530-667-5522 

for questions or an application.  Job description and 

applications are also available on the City website at 

www.cityoftulelake.com.  

Please submit application and resume by email to 

info@cityoftulelake.com; fax to 530-667-5351 or in person at 

591 Main Street, Tulelake, CA 96134.  The Application filing 

period closes on June 30, 2025.  
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